

POZNAN UNIVERSITY OF MEDICAL SCIENCES

VICE-RECTOR FOR HUMAN RESOURCES AND INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS PROFESSOR JAROSŁAW WALKOWIAK, MD, PhD

Collegium Maius 10 Fredry Str. 61-701Poznań phone: (061) 854 62 22, (061) 852 04 55 email: jwalkowiak@ump.edu.pl http://www.ump.edu.pl

Professor Boris Zimenkovsky Rector

Danylo Halytsky Lviv National Medical University

Dear Rector Zimenkovsky,

Poznań, 28th of February 2018

I am writing in order to cordially invite Students and Young Medical Scientists to attend the 18th International Congress of Young Medical Scientists between the 14th – 16th of June 2018, in Poznan, Poland. Organized with much excitement and enthusiasm, the meeting promises to be a highlight for the international community that forms the heart and soul of medicine. Furthermore, it will provide a platform for interesting discussions on the new treatment methods for our international Young Medical Scientists, where each guest will get a unique opportunity to participate in scientific and educational activities.

All those interested, are deeply encouraged to send an abstract on any topic covered in the programme during the multiple scientific sessions to braducha@ump.edu.pl by the 31st of March 2018. Accepting abstracts will be presented during the congress. Top authors will be invited to attend a short interview over Skype, for three best authors from all applying countries we will assume to cover all expenses in relation to their stay in Poznan (including accommodation, registration and travel fees) with extra pocket money).

May I just add that the Congress will also be a fantastic opportunity to explore our historic city in all its glory and experience everything it has to offer. I sincerely hope you consider my request and are looking forward to seeing Students and Young Medical Scientists in Poznań.

Yours sincerely,

Jan Ne Well